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This Bill is hurts Public School teachers in that they deserve to hear what helps and 

what hurts them as educators.  Training and understanding and knowing all the 

information that pertains to their profession is something they deserve to have access 

to.  By keeping important information on how to build a better carrier is vital to every 

educator.  We cannot allow Teachers Unions to decide what is best for the individual 

educator. 

 

Thank You 

 

20 years working in Education 


